










From: Brenda Larsen
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: PF-10-00003 FD7
Date: Monday, October 11, 2010 10:24:37 AM

Dear Mr. Watson,
 
In regard to the land use action PF-10-00003 proposed by Fire District 7, I have the
following conditions and/or requirements:
 

·         All development shall comply with the International Fire Code and Kittitas
County Codes and Road Standards

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Brenda Larsen
Kittitas County Fire Marshal
509-962-7000
 

Notice: All  email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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